
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

 

Would La Porte High School consider a graduation ceremony in July? 

 

If conditions improve to a point where this could be safely considered we see no reason this 

could not be re-considered in late June. As for now we are erring on the side of caution and not 

wanting to delay conferring the diplomas and honoring the graduates.   

 


